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Minutes from September 14th, 2020 meeting: 

The zoom meeting was called to order at 6:30. Those present were Aimee Hall, Kathy Mezin, Megan Dulin, 

Earlynne Chase, Tish Schuster, Trina Holton, Wade Kirksey, and Shawn Charters. Also present was Ted 

Proctor. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the August minutes (Kathy/Megan) motion passed 

 

Treasurer Report: Kathy presented the treasurer’s report. Savings balance is $12,000.66, Race $680.67, Youth 

$1,020.80, Champs $1,100.08, General Fund $6,351.81, CD $15,700.83. We have not yet received payment 

from the Idaho Horse Park for stalls. The two checks that had issues have been received. There was a $1,020 

profit from the Youth show that was held September 6th. A motion was made and seconded (Tish/ Megan) to 

approve the treasurer’s report. Motion passed. 

 

Old Business: A letter from Ted Proctor was sent to each board member with observations from the Summer 

Color Classic Show. Aimee addressed the letter and provided an explanation and clarified the issues. The 

following will be performed: 

• Judges will pick show patterns. Show Manager will be the one to release the patterns.  

• Arena’s will be locked, or signs posted with times it will be open and available for warmups.  

• The newsletter has not been distributed due to lack of a newsletter editor. Tish has volunteered to take this on.  

• A set of rules and qualifications for awards will be published along with the showbill.  

• A Show Committee will be elected. (this will be included on the October meeting agenda)  

 

Zone Report: Megan presented the Zone report. They have decided to go with Molly’s buckles next year. It 

looks like the show dates will be August 11 – 15 as Zone has taken over the Snake River Paint Horse Club’s 

dates for next year. Our dates were discussed, and Aimee and Kory Kumar will message and work with Andrew 

at the Idaho Horse Park to acquire the dates we want which is just prior to Zone. Champs classes will run on 

Tuesday. The NWCC yearend banquet has been canceled and the meeting will be conducted in November via 

Zoom. Anne Gahley has invited Megan and Ted to speak at their next meeting. Megan announced she will be 

working on an APHA rule change for the Champs program which is due in October. 

 

Youth Show: The youth show was discussed. A motion was made and seconded (Kathy/Shawn) to donate the 

High Point Awards to the Youth club. Motion passed. The Butch Mowdy clinic is scheduled for Sunday. There 

are filled with 17 horses and there is a waiting list. 

 

The IPHC Website needs to be updated. 

 

Next meeting: October 5th, 6:30PM at Meg’s Barn House 329 N Middleton Rd Nampa, ID 83651 

Everyone is welcome, and encouraged, to come! 

 

A motion was made and seconded (Tish/Megan) to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed 
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